
   
 

 

Curriculum Committee Report 

Council Meeting December 9, 2024 

 

The Curriculum Committee, since the last council meeting, has 

• Completed the Fall 2024 term.  

• Communicated with MCC personnel, facilitators and presenters with instructions for classes 

• Worked with Volunteer Committee to revise report form and spreadsheet 

• Facilitated courses and assisted with technology as needed. 

• Solicited proposals for the Spring 2025 session and began work on completing the schedule. 

• Scheduled rooms for the Spring 2025 sessions. 
 

At present, there are 88 separate class events scheduled with 24 at Dobson and Southern, 19 at Red 

Mountain, 15 offsite, 30 online including 13 from New Adventures in Lifelong Learning (NAIL). NFLL 

is sharing 17 online classes with NAIL. 

 

Facilitators are still needed to assist with in-class or online class management tasks. 

 

Submitted by Suzanne Brown, Curriculum Chair, 12-6-24 

 


